
 
 
  March 10, 2017 

District of Columbia Government Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 
Washington, DC 20013

Mr. Chris T. Geldart 
District of Columbia Homeland Security and Emergency Management Agency (HSEMA) 
2720 Martin Luther King, Jr. Avenue SE 
Washington, DC 20032 
 
Re: 2017 Capitol Hill Classic Race 

Dear Mr. Geldart: 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on March 9, 2017,1 our 
Commission voted 8-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the 
2017 Capitol Hill Classic 10K and 3K races and Children’s Fun Run.  
 
ANC 6A stresses the importance of the race organizers working with MPD and local 
houses of worship to devise safe bump-cross routes to be used during the race to allow 
vehicles to cross when runners are not approaching and allow worshipers to cross on 
their way to and from services. 
 
ANC 6A supports this race because it is well-organized and it supports the Capitol 
Hill Cluster School, a group of DC Public Schools that serve children from ANC 6A 
and other nearby communities. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 
 

 
 
Phil Toomajian 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

cc: Mayor's Special Event Task Force Group 
Councilmember Charles Allen  
ANC6B and ANC6C 
Roberta Stewart, Capitol Hill Classic 

 
 
 
  

                                                           
1  ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com, anc-

6a@yahoogroups.com, and newhilleast@yahoogroups.com, at www.anc6a.org, and through print advertisements 
in the Hill Rag. 
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